





Cost Proposal

Bidder Name:

The estimated budget from July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019 is $375,000 and the estimated budget from July 1, 2019 through
June 30, 2020 is $375,000. The estimated budget for each renewal period is $375,000. Bidder should not exceed the estimated
budget of $375,000.

The following is an outline for the basic elements toward which the available funding should be applied. The goalis to maximize
the cffectiveness of dollars and apply the most resources to the elemenis that will result in increasing awareness and changing
behavior. Therefore, the bidder should apply the most resources toward placement/implementation.

DHHS/TFN offers an example budget distribution as follows:

Plonning — 6—5%.

Production — 10-20%. Contractor shall provide production services including, but not limited to, the creation and integration
of appropriate taglines into existing creative materials, negotiation of talent fees for creative materiais, production of new
creative materials approved by TEN/DHHS, and materials/special promotionai items.

Implementation/Placement — yo-85%. Paid media, sponsorship/event opportunities, or other public relations activities.
Evaluation — 5-26%, Evaluation should be planned during the contract period. These activities should measure ad awareness
and recall and/or determine the effectiveness of proposed efforts. The contractor will work closely with TEN media and
evaluation staff on evaluation.

The submitted cost proposal should show allocation of the budget according to the areas listed above, and most importantly,
provide rationale for the proposed budget allocations. Bidder to provide reduced commission fee schedule for media
Placement.

As detailed in the technical approach, Firespring has designed a budget that meets the goals of the recommended
allocations provided in the RFP.

Due to our long-term relationship, we are able to streamline our planning processes and work efficiently, allowing us
to keep planning allocations at 4% in year one.

Only minimal production will be necessary due to existing messaging and creative, We would like to focus on
expanding of Quitline/cessation materials to behavioral health services networks, and to further research and
deploy messaging related to ENDS cessation and use prevention. We allocate less toward production in year two in
anticipation of continuing to use any new creative developed in year one.











